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WECC-0140 Response to Comments Posting 1
[bookmark: _GoBack]Posting 1
The WECC-0140 Reliability Standards Development Procedures (RSDP) Drafting Team (DT) thanks everyone who submitted comments on the proposed project. 
Posting
[bookmark: _Hlk17896249]The project was posted for comment from August 12, 2020 through September 12, 2020. 
WECC distributed notice for the posting on August 12, 2020.  The DT asked stakeholders to provide feedback on the proposed document(s) through a standardized electronic template.
One comment was received.   
Location of Comments
All comments received on the projects can be viewed in their original format on the WECC-0140 project page under the “Submit and Review Comments” accordion.
Changes in Response to Comment
After considering comments received in Posting 1, the DT opted to make the following change(s): 
· The drafting team adopted the proposed change. 
Minority View
No minority position was expressed.
Proposed Effective Date
The proposed effective date is “Immediately upon regulatory approval.” 
Justification
Proposed changes will have no negative impact on projects already under development per the existing Procedures. 


Impact on Other Standards
This filing has no impact on current Standards.  If approved, the proposed RSDP would apply to those projects under development as of the effective date.  The requested effective date is immediately upon approval of regulatory approval.  This project requires approval by WECC, NERC, and FERC.  
Action Plan 
On October 6, 2020, the WECC-0140 WECC Reliability Standards Development Procedures Drafting Team agreed by majority vote to forward this project to the WECC Standards Committee (WSC) with a request for ballot. 
The WSC is scheduled to meet on October 22, 2020, from 10:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
If you have questions regarding the posting, please contact Donovan Crane at 801-883-6843.
Contacts and Appeals
If you feel your comment has been omitted or overlooked, please contact W. Shannon Black, WECC Consultant, at (503) 307-5782. In addition, there is a WECC Reliability Standards appeals process.
	Commenter
	Organization

	1
	Richard Vine
	California Independent System Operator (CAISO)





Index to Questions, Comments, and Responses
Question
The Drafting Team welcomes comments on all aspects of the document.


1. The Drafting Team welcomes comments on all aspects of the document.
	Summary Consideration:
	See summary in the preamble

	Commenter/Comment
	Response

	CAISO
	On page 2 of the proposed Reliability Standards Development Procedures changes, Footnote 3 states "see Step 7".  It appears this should state "see Step 9".

	[bookmark: _Hlk23153142]The drafting team appreciates the CAISO’s continued involvement with the Standards development process.  The CAISO’s suggestion has been adopted.  
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